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Fiesta and Auction a Huge Success

We want to thank everyone who donated to, planned, volunteered at and attended the Father Frank’s Kids Fiesta and Auction on September 29th.  The event was a huge success thanks to the generosity of our parishioners.  The Fiesta and Auction raised $70,000!  All of these funds will be used to assist the orphaned and abandoned children of the NPH orphanages.
We have committed much of the money raised for projects and needs in the various homes.  These include:
· $10,000 for tuition, supplies and housing costs for NPH Honduras students attending the University in Tegucigalpa.
· $10,000 for school supplies and housing for NPH students attending high school away from the home in Honduras.
· $10,000 to purchase and ship 27,000 lbs. of rice to the NPH home in Nicaragua.  That’s 13 ½ tons!
· $9,000 to purchase medical supplies for the clinic that serves 348 children in the NPH Mexico home.
· $7,000 to pay the salaries of live-in caregivers for the children in the Nicaragua home.
Remaining funds will be used to pay for additional projects and for the cost of shipping containers of donated clothing and other goods to the homes.
Again, thank you for your generosity.  You have made a difference in the lives of many children.
FFK’s Teen Trip to the Guatemala home will be July 28 to August 5, 2013.  Stay tuned for more information.
Father Franks Kids, Inc. is a register 503(c) organization.  All donations are tax deductible.
